Tim King

From:

Tom McClusky--FRC Action <reply@frcaction.org>

Sent:

Saturday, March 10, 2012 6:45 AM

To:

Tim King

Subject:

Rush is Right...



Dear Tim,

Rush Limbaugh says a lot of things on his radio show - sometimes things that are pretty controversial.

You may have heard Rush talk on his show recently about an effort that may not have sounded controversial but, if FRC Action and its allies succeed, will have a tremendous impact on the 2012 elections.

Of course, I am talking about the remarks he made regarding the Heritage Foundation/Family Research Council Values Bus that is crisscrossing the United States to register voters.

Every place the bus stops we hear from folks whose top priority is making sure that President Obama is a one-term President.



The only way to change America is to take a page out of the Obama playbook and register even more Christian voters in 2012.

That's the message of the Family Research Council Action Values Bus that Rush talked about on his show.

If you agree with what we are doing all across the country, **I hope that you will help us in the next few days with a timely contribution**.

With close to 60 million Christians in this country eligible to vote, you would think that this large voting bloc would have tremendous success in every election.

Unfortunately, only about half of those who are eligible actually bother to register!

That's why our registration efforts and the bus are so critical.

We are actively engaging churches, Christian universities, tea party groups and other civic minded organizations from all over the country.

The press likes the Values Bus because it's hard to miss.

I like the FRC Action Values Bus because of what it does and how critical our work is this year.

The response has been overwhelming.

Our biggest challenge is finding the resources in the next few weeks to keep this program going strong.

Right now, FRC Action needs the help of every supporter so that we can raise the \$75,000, in funds needed so we can continue through the month of March.

As I have mentioned before, unlike Washington politicians, we won't spend money we don't have.

If we don't have the necessary resources, we will scale back our efforts -- something the federal government ought to try once in a while.

Your gifts are essential to our success.

Will you stand with us by giving an online donation as we fight for you? Your much needed contribution of any amount will help us continue our voter registration project during the month of March.

We are honored by your support of faith, family, and freedom. Thank you and God bless you.

Sincerely,

Tom McClusky Senior Vice President

FRC Action

P.S. After making the most generous gift you can, please share this with your friends.

FRC Action is a tax-exempt corporation under section 501(c)(4) of the Internal Revenue Code. Financial contributions to FRC Action are not tax-deductible.







FRC Action: 801 G Street N.W. Washington, D.C. 20001
P: 202/393-2100 or 877/372-2808 W: frcaction.org unsubscribe
You are subscribed as tking@sojo.net